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Dear colleagues 
 
In this newsletter I will share with you information about recent developments, especially 
regarding the next conference in December 2016. Both, place and dates did change. 
 
 
1) Conference December 2016  

 

a. Location: Wuerzburg/Germany 

In Zagreb Anders Sjöborg offered to host the next conference in Uppsala/Sweden. Due to a 
number of reasons this cannot be realised next December, but Anders is very positive to get 
the funding for December 2017. To avoid using valuable time due to the pending deadline I 
prepared an application to the German Science Foundation right away – and I am very happy 
to inform you that we will get some financial support. This is the reason our December 
conference will take place in Wuerzburg.  
 
b. New dates: December, 11-14 
In Zagreb we fixed the date 7.-10. December. However, we could not find a location in 
Wuerzburg for this time since all the eligible places are already fully booked. The possible 
alternative is from Sunday 11. December to Wednesday 14. December. We will stay and work 
in the “Burkardushaus” in the city centre, near our office. We have reserved 30 rooms. Please 
add this new date to your agenda.  
 

 

 

 



c. Time table 
We will organise the conference according to the following dates: 
- Invitation and call for papers until 15. MAY 
- Delivering abstracts until 15. June 
- Confirmation that paper is accepted until 15. July 
- Registration for the conference until 1. September 
 
 
2. Book from 2014 conference in Wuerzburg 
 
The book with our articles from the 2014 conference is in the hands of Brill. Authors will 
receive proofs and they are in contact with the editors. There is a good chance that the book 
will be published this summer.  
 
 
3. Book from the 2015 conference in Zagreb 
 
The deadline for this book was 31. March. However, we are still waiting for some papers that 
were promised. Please send them in as soon as possible. Carl Sterkens and I try to respond on 
all papers within 4-6 weeks. We are optimistic that we will be able to forward the manuscript 
to Brill during the summer and, with some luck, to have it printed by December.  
 
Best wishes to all of you,  

 
Hans-Georg Ziebertz 
 

 


